

Guardian Angels School

Newsletter No. 7

19th October 2018

This half term's virtues are:

Compassionate	and	Loving
	G G	

Dates for your diary		
Tuesday 23 rd October 2018	9:15am	Mass – Led by Rec and Y1
Tuesday 23 rd October2018	4:00pm-5:00pm	Harvest Disco – Rec and KS1 (Deadline to pay Friday 12 th October) - £1
Tuesday 23 rd October2018	3:20pm	Year 6 parents – a meeting for Confirmation Mass (in Y6 class room)
Thursday 25 th October 2018		Y2 – Trip to Cannock Chase (Deadline to pay Friday 12 th October)
Thursday 25 th October 2018	9:30am	Year 1 Harvest Assembly – Y1 parents/carers invited
Thursday 25 th October 2018		Deadline to receive Harvest donations (Please refer to letter sent home)
Thursday 25 th October 2018	1:30pm	Parishioners afternoon tea
Friday 26 th October 2018		School breaks up for half term

Macmillan Coffee Afternoon

UPDATE: The Macmillan coffee afternoon has raised an astounding £300.00. Thank you to all that attended and donated cakes or funds to this extremely worthy cause. The event was a huge success.

The Big Bang Fair 2019 - Free Event

At the Big Bang Fair, your children will be spoilt for choice with mind-boggling shows and hundreds of exciting, hands-on STEM activities and workshops. Discover a wide range of careers, from film and medicine to food and technology. Tickets are now available for The Big Bang Fair 2019. It is the biggest celebration of STEM for young people in the UK. Find out more on www.thebigbangfair.co.uk if you wish to take your child to this event.

Secondary/Reception Class Place September 2019

Please Note: The closing date for applying for a secondary place for September 2019 for current Y6 pupils is Wednesday 31st October 2018.

If you have a child due to start school in a Reception class in September 2019, please apply online on www.birmingham.gov.uk and also complete the Supplementary Information Form, which is available from the school office. Please return this form as soon as possible. The closing date for a Reception place for September 2019 is Tuesday 15th January 2019.

Events Calendar - Important Dates:

Please watch out for the events calendar that will be sent out on Monday 22nd October 2018. This will give you all the important dates for Autumn 2. The event dates will range from Monday 5th November – Friday 21st December 2018. Only weekly event reminders will be provided on the newsletter from now on. Please keep the event calendar safe and make a note of these dates. The event calendar will also be uploaded to the school website.

School Dinners

Thank you to all of the parents that have notified the school office of any changes regarding school meals. This has greatly reduced the amount of food been throw away uneaten. Please feel free to contact the school office if you have any further queries.

Special Mentions

Well done Connie (Y5), for using BGFL365 to write 11 poems and to create a presentation about poems. Connie, you are amazing!

Appointments Taken During School Time

Thank you to those parents who have taken the time to bring in their children's appointment letters to the school office and for informing us of appointments in a timely manner. It is vital that we can all work as a team for the smooth running of the school. In return, this will benefit your child greatly.

Mass

Thank you to Miss Hickey, Miss Evans, Mrs Cullinan and Y2 children for the wonderful Mass this week. The Mass was very relaxing and enjoyable and the children's behaviour during mass this week was outstanding!

Remembrance Day - Poppy Appeal

The Royal British Legion provides lifelong support for the Armed Forces community - serving men and women, veterans, and their families. Support our brave Armed Forces by buying a poppy. Poppy's will be on sale from Monday 5th November – Friday 9th November at the start of the day in the playground and during the school time. Please send your child with at least 20p for a poppy. Thank you for your support!

School Photographs

Our pupils always look smart dressed in their Guardian Angels uniform. This could definitely be seen this morning too! Wow-all of the pupils looked amazing, all ready for their photographs.

E-Safety Tip of the Week

Talk with your children so that you can set up rules for going online and using a mobile phone. Decide upon the time of day that children can be online, the length of time they can be online and appropriate areas for them to visit.

Safeguarding Tip of the Week

Childline is here to help anyone under 19 in the UK with any issue they're going through. Whether it's something big or small. There number is 08001111

ATTENDANCE FOR W/C 08-10-2018

WELL DONE RECEPTION

Group	Attendance
Reception	100%
Y 1	99.7%
Y 2	95%
3 H	94.3%
3 G	92.4%
Y 4	93%
Y 5	95.7%
Y 6	88.8%
Overall total	94.8%

Birthdays 2018/2019

This week we wish a 'happy birthday' to:

Tia (Y2), Taraji (Y3G) and Joshua (Y5)

Many happy returns

Star of the Week

We look forward to congratulating:

Rayan and Ava-Tia	Rec	
Isobel and Benjamin	Y1	
Jono and Daisy	Y2	
Ashton-James and Emily	3G	
Harrison and Olivia	3H	
Anna and Juliusz	Y4	
Toby and Martha	Y5	
Joshua and Zak D	Y6	

<u>Parents of selected pupils are invited to attend the</u> assembly on Monday 22nd October 2018 at 2:30pm



God of hope, encourage us to reach out when we see people who need our help. Open our hearts so that we may work together to make the world a fairer place for all people. Amen.

Have a great weekend! Yours sincerely

